
 

Hilliard Bradley High School PTO Meeting Minutes 2017-2018 

 
May 14, 2018 

Those present were Principal: Mindy Mordarski, President: Christine Gazda, Vice President: Crystal Billman, Treasurer: Ann 
Berry, Secretary: Angie Copeland, Jerry Letcavits, Brooke Germaine. 
 
Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the April 9th meeting were reviewed; corrections noted; then approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Ann will make arrangements for the 2017-18 audit and turning over the information to the new treasurer.  
 
President’s Report: 

 Officers for the 2018-19 school year were appointed:  President-Crystal Billman, Vice President-Janel Hedgepeth, 
Treasurer-Jerri Letcavits, Secretary-Rita Martin. Meetings will likely be on Tuesdays for 2018-19. 

 Christine will update Christina Parkey at Central Office & the ISPTO Officers with contact information for the new 2018-
19 officers. 

 PTO Capstone project – received interest from 4 students and met with 2 of the students on 4/26. 
 April 26th Superintendent Lunch  

- Dedication of the new Memorial Middle School Building is scheduled for Monday, August 13th at 6pm 
followed by the School Board meeting and Open House. 

- Discussed/asked for thoughts on contracting with an outside company to monitor student’s social media 
(looking for anything being “off”). 

- 2018-19 Presidents are encouraged to send another representative to these luncheons if they cannot 
attend for better representation. 

 
Principal’s Report:   

 Mindy thanked the PTO for lunch on the 10th for teacher appreciation week.  

 This is the last week for seniors. They will turn in iPads on Thursday and participate in ‘fun stuff’ on Friday.  

 There is an adjusted schedule the last 5 days of school. This allows time for teachers to administer and review exams.  

 The 1 pm dismissal for students on the last day is to allow teachers to turn in grades. 

 With the new MMS being next to Bradley as of 2018-19 school year, MMS Principal Barry Bay is looking at ways to bring 
the two schools together.  

 Jag days will be finalized soon -likely in the range of August 14th-16th. 

 The focus now is hiring for next year.  
 
ISPTO Update:  

 April 17th ISPTO minutes have not been distributed yet. 
 ISPTO is still looking to fill the positions of Secretary & Co-Treasurer. 

 
New Business: 

 Cookie Day – Crystal Billman/ Next cookie day is May 16th. The sign up for cupcakes is full but may need to buy a few 
cookies. 

 Hospitality/Staff Appreciation – Ann Berry/Christine Gazda/ Staff Appreciation lunch was Thursday May 10th and was a 
huge success! Thank you notes to the restaurants donating the food were delivered. PTO received several thank you 
notes from teachers/ staff.  

 Bradley Cares & Shares 5K Fun Run/Walk – Ann Berry/Christine Gazda/ Need an additional chairperson for next 
year.  2018 confirmed date Saturday, November 10th. 

 PTO Scholarship 2017-18 – Angie Copeland/ Presented 1 - $250 scholarship for 2017-18 school year to Jared 
Ysseldyke. Photo and information were posted on FB & PTO web site. 

 Homecoming/Prom Dress Consignment Sale – Angie Copeland/ Confirmed date for 2018 Homecoming Dress Sale is 
Sunday, August 26th. We will promote the sale by announcing at Football games (possible flyers), posting to Twitter on 
the school student “section” , clubs, and by Mindy tagging  groups and teachers.   

 Celebration of Excellence – Ann Berry/Christine Gazda/ The 2017-18 event was Thursday, April 26th at 7 pm. PTO 
provided cookies & water for 400. 

 Future Fundraising Ideas –Bonfire: No longer have a good space due to new MMS; T-shirt design contest: plan for next 
spring before spring break; Cheryl’s Cookies: ‘Turkey’ or ‘Holiday’ Grams. 

 
Next meeting: Monday, June 11th  


